
 

 

 

 

Public Statement 

Pine Street Culvert Finished and NOW OPEN to  

Vehicular and Pedestrian Traffic 

June 5, 2024 – Ignace ON 

Pine Street Culvert Update: 

The Township of Ignace, Mayor and Council and Township Staff are 
pleased to announce that the Pine Street Culvert Project is now 
completed and is NOW OPEN to all vehicular and pedestrian traffic.   

Paving and concrete work has now been completed and all aspects of 
the walkway and road are now fully functional.  

We want to thank all of our residents in the Township of Ignace for 
their patience and ongoing support of our community infrastructure 
projects. 

 

Mayor Kim Baigrie and Members of Council 

 


